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King and Queen County Electoral Board Monthly Meeting 

October 3, 2017 

 

Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:30 a.m. 

 

The monthly Electoral Board was held at General Registrar’s Office; in attendance was Armistead 
Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General Registrar; Mary Ann 
Levere, Secretary. 

 

Minutes were reviewed and approved. 

 

Old Business 

Electoral Board Members received an updated list of Officers of Election for the upcoming November 
election. 

 

Officers of Election training scheduled for October 10, 2017 at Pamunky Regional Library, Walker Hall 
Gym will be rescheduled for October 11, 2017, 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  

 

Chairman of the Electoral Board and the General Registrar will attend the Board of Supervisors meeting 
on October 10, 2017 to discuss the part-time position in the Registrar’s Office. 

 

Armistead will contact persons at precincts 401 and 501 for scheduling time for delivery of voting 
equipment. 

 

 New Business 

As of today’s date, a total of 21 ballots has been issued for absentee voting; one in person, six via  

e-mails and fourteen by mail. 

 

The Electoral Board will use the Department of Social Services van to deliver and pick up voting 
equipment for the November election. 

 

Next meeting will be held November 1, 2017, 8:30 a.m. 

 

Meeting adjourned 9:15 a.m. 

 

Mary Ann Levere, 

 

Secretary    


